
 

 

 
Dear colleagues from abroad, 

dear students, 

 

Would you like to improve your Czech or start learning this beautiful language? Are you 

planning to spend this summer in Olomouc? 

 

We would like to present you the Summer School of Slavonic Studies of the Faculty of Arts 

which runs intensive courses of the Czech language (from beginners to those of advanced level). 

 

In 2022 the Summer School will take place from July 16 to August 14 and you can choose 

between 2 types of courses: 2-week (50 lessons) or 4-week course of Czech (100 lessons). 

 

More information is available on our website www.lsss.upol.cz. 

 

We offer special discounts for employees of Palacký University as well as students, which 

are the following: 

 

Employees of the Faculty of Arts, UP: 

14,000 CZK (4-week course) 

7,000 CZK (2-week course) 

 

Students of the Faculty of Arts, UP: 

10,000 CZK (4-week course) 

5,000 CZK (2-week course) 

 

Employees of Palacký University Olomouc (other than the Faculty of Arts): 

18,000 CZK (4-week course) 

9,000 CZK (2-week course) 

 

Students of Palacký University Olomouc (other than the Faculty of Arts): 

14,000 CZK (4-week course) 

7,000 CZK (2-week course) 

 

For information purposes, full price of the course is 22,000 CZK/4-week course and 11,000 

CZK/2-week course + 900 CZK administrative fee. 

 

All interested parties are exempt from the administrative fee! 

 

The course fee includes: intensive Czech language course, study materials, workshops 

(translation, conversation, grammar, etc.), a course of corrective pronunciation, weekend trips, 

lectures and seminars, cultural program and other activities (film club, folklore evening, sport 

activities, etc.). 

 

 

http://www.lsss.upol.cz/


 

 

If you are interested in the Summer School of Slavonic Studies, please fill out the online 

application form on www.lsss.upol.cz and make a note there that you are an employee/student 

of the university. 

 

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best wishes 

Pavla Poláchová 

The Summer school of Slavonic Studies 

Faculty of Arts, Palacký University Olomouc 

Contact e-mail: lsss@upol.cz 


